
District 4 Community Policing Advisory Committee September, 2017 Report 

Our committee did not meet in July or August.  Many volunteers from Burnaby Citizens Crime 

Watch and other Community Police Offices participated in patrols of Central Park in vehicles 

and on foot offering Safety pamphlets and reassuring the public to be aware of safety 

procedures for themselves and children while out enjoying the park.  The patrols continued for 

two weeks.  The patrols reported to a Crime Prevention Facilitator. 

Eight policing volunteers participated with Susan Salame, a Crime Prevention Facilitator, at the 

RCMP Musical Ride event at Swangard Stadium on August 18.  The interactive activities:  

tattooing, spin-the-wheel safety questions for parent and child, paper police hats, information 

pamphlets, paper props at a photo booth and other give-aways were well received from the 

public.  It was a great fun event for all involved…our community, volunteers and the Musical 

Ride.   

The next District 4 Community Policing Advisory Council meeting is September 26, 2017 at 

2:00pm. 

Submitted by Mary Gates, Chairperson 

 

 


